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Connie Hume <collectingpips09@gmail.com>
Sunday, January 17, 2010 10:03 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulating Retail Forex

To Whom It May Concern:

My name is Connie Hume and I live in Orlando, Florida. After losing my profession as
realtor due to slumping home sales and my husband also losing his business in the tourist
service industry we both have been forced to look elsewhere for careers. We both feel we
have a possibility with retail Forex. We are both over 50 years of age and hiring
possibilities simply don’t exist. We are already in jeopardy of losing our home since our
savings account is rapidly depleting. At this point in our lives Forex seems to be our only
hope. If this new rule is implemented it will destroy us. We may be forced to move out of
the country to trade freely elsewhere.

I implore you to please consider the consequences of thousands if not millions of
individual Americans like us who are at the end of our rope.

Thank you sincerely
Connie Hume
14220 Hogan Dr
Orlando, F1


